
PLACEMENT
TESTING
DURING
COVID-19
CAMPUS
CLOSURE

Students must have access
to the following:

There are some eligibility
requirements to
participate in remote
testing.

Desktop or laptop computer

with internet access

(Chromebooks , tablets and

phones are not suitable testing

devices)

Webcam

Audio capability either with

internal or external microphone 

Private testing area within their

residence

Computer must pass a system

scan of the minimum hardware

requirements for ACCUPLACER

testing

Morton College is pleased to

announce the return of placement

testing during the COVID-19 campus

closure. Students are able to

schedule an exam appointment

through their Academic Advisor. The

Testing Center Staff will proctor the

exam remotely using the Zoom video

conferencing platform. Please note

this remote testing initiative is a pilot

program and will have limited

capacity during the initial soft launch.

Please contact your Academic Advisor to
determine eligibility and schedule an
exam.
 
Due to limited testing capacity, priority
will be given to students requiring an
exam for summer course registration at
this time.
 
Questions? Contact Advising at
advising@morton.edu or (708)656-8000
ext.2250


